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GLS / C / 439-21                CIRCULAR    27th September 2021 

             GLS Global Showcase at T4 World Education Week 

 
Dear Parent,  
 
We are extremely happy to inform you that GEMS Legacy School has been selected among the Top 

100 schools in the world yet again, to present at the T4 Global Education Week. Join us for our 

School Celebration as we share our expertise with the world on the 4th of October, 2021 – 3 p.m. 

GST.    

 
We are sharing best practices on the most relevant theme, particularly in the context of the pandemic 

- Supporting Healthy Lives - including well-being, mental health and nutrition 

 
Our event titled – ‘BALANCED ME, ON MY TILTED PLANET’ links to research and evidence-based 

practices that promote the health and well-being of our students at our school, our twinning schools 

and the planet at large, laying foundations for a sustainable tomorrow. 

 
This has been possible on account of the collective effort of all our stakeholders- our students, staff 

and parents, which is now being validated on a world platform. We wish to thank you for your 

unstinted support in our transformative journey. We will be sharing some of our best practices with 

a global audience and we would like you to watch the event where GLS takes the world stage. 

  
Please click on the link below to register for the GLS global showcase event during the T4 World 

Education Week. Please note that we are hosting our event on 4th October (UAE time 3:00 p.m. to 

4:00 p.m.). Registration is free.  

 
Click on the link appended to register now, it's free!  

 
Worldeduweek.org http://worldeduweek.org/event/gems-legacy-school/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://worldeduweek.org/event/gems-legacy-school/
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Do register now for the GLS world event on 4th October and pass on the event information and 

registration link to all your friends, relatives and colleagues. Don’t miss this proud moment which 

would not have been possible without you and our amazing students and staff! 

 
Besides our school event, there is a lot that we can all learn further from schools globally who will 

be showcasing their best practices during this week. 

 
Thanking the entire GLS community in advance for your support and patronage!   

 
Warm regards,  
 
 

                             

Asha Alexander                            آشا ألكسندر 

Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 
 


